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19 May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Due to the federal government’s great initiative, ‘Sporting Schools’, St Paul’s is able to 

announce wonderful opportunities for our children to be involved in activity and coaching 

sessions in 2 different sports – Rugby League and basketball, completely free of charge. 

Should you and your children wish to be involved in either or both programs, please see all 

details below and then FILL IN and RETURN the permission slip to the SCHOOL OFFICE. Please 

note Basketball on Tuesdays is limited to Year 4/5/6 students and Wed to Year 2/3/4 students. 

Rugby League is Wednesday only for Years 3/4/5/6 students (will be grouped according to 

age). A permission slip is required for each child you wish to register.  

Please note that places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis so 

please return the permission slip to the SCHOOL OFFICE as soon as practical. 

Rugby League  

❖ 4 Sessions to be held Wednesdays 3.05-4:05pm on the school oval.  

❖ Session dates 25th May, 1st June, 8th June, 15th June 

❖ Boys and girls are welcome, Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 only. 

❖ Football boots and socks REQUIRED, head gear OPTIONAL, mouth guard 

COMPULSORY. 

❖ Parents are welcome to observe part or all of the session but must be present at 

4.05pm to collect children. 

❖ Mr Wooding will take a roll at 3pm and 4:05pm to confirm attendance and safe 

departure from the undercover area in front of the tuckshop.  

Basketball 

❖ Sessions to be held Tuesdays and Wednesdays 3.05 - 4:05pm on the school hardcourt.  

❖ 2 female coaches – American professionals playing NBL1 as “imported players”. 

❖ Year 4/5/6 Sessions Tuesdays - 24th May, 31st May, 7th June, 14th June 

❖ Year 2/3/4 Sessions Wednesdays – 25th May, 1st June, 8th June, 15th June 

❖ Boys and girls are welcome. 

❖ Sports shoes, school sports uniform 

❖ Parents are welcome to observe part or all of the session but must be present at 

4.00pm to collect children. 

❖ Mr Wooding will take a roll at 3:00pm & 4:05pm to confirm attendance and safe 

departure from the undercover area in front of the tuckshop. 

 

Please be aware that there is no scope to complete the sessions if inclement weather 

threatens. A decision on each session will be made by morning tea (11.30am) on each day 

and, if required, the decision to cancel will be relayed to the parent group contact list AS 

SUPPLIED ON THE PERMISSION SLIP. (Please include additional contacts if multiple carers may 

collect children).  

 

Kind regards  

Brad Wooding  

 

May the God of all grace and mercy bless your cotton bobby sports socks off      
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Schools Permission Slip 

I give _______________________________________ (student name) (class) permission to 

participate in  

 Basketball Tuesday Yr 4/5/6 

 Basketball Wednesday Yr 2/3/4 

 Rugby League Wednesday Yr 3/4/5/6 

I will be in attendance by 4:05pm sharp to collect the children from the undercover area 

infront of the tuckshop. I understand that any cancellation of a session will be relayed at 

11:30am on the day of the session and I will have to make alternative pick up arrangements 

should weather intervene. 

Parent Name___________________________________________________________      

Parent Signature ________________________________________________________              

Contact Number 04_____________________  

Contact email __________________________________________________________ 
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